Subject:

request for council to consider installation of public access RV sani facility

From: Smith, Duncan

Redacted

Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2019 11:31 AM

To: cityclerk < cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>

Subject: request for council to consider installation of public access RV sani facility

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

For consideration by Mayor and Council:

Many of our residents own RVs and we have many thousands of tourists from all over the world travelling through the city every summer in RVs. A problem that both locals and tourists alike face is that the city closed its public access RV sani facility years ago. There are a few private facilities but not nearly enough to serve the need and as a result they are overcrowded.

Prince George is the biggest city in Northern BC. If you look at smaller cities adjacent to us, such as Quesnel and Williams Lake, they provide excellent public facilities for residents and tourists alike to make use of.

Let's invest in our infrastructure and build a large, easy to access site that both residents and tourists can use, free of charge – this will be greatly appreciated by tax-paying locals, reduce the burden on local businesses who are trying to address the need, and accommodate tourists who are spending their vacation dollars in our region.

Sincerely

Duncan Smith

